
 
 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDER 

BULLETIN 08 03202025 

 
Issued to:         All Channels 
 
Date:                 March 20, 2025 
 
Subject:            USDA Retraction of Non-U.S. Citizen Eligibility 
 
Effective:     Immediately 
 
 
In 2020 the USDA made provisions for borrowers seeking a USDA loan with a Visa type of H2-A 
(nonimmigrant foreign agricultural labors), with this announcement those provisions have been revoked. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact your Account Executive. 
 
 

 
We appreciate your business! 


